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 We Have a Busy Spring Ahead! 

Upcoming Shop Activities 

Woodwork Merit Badge Sessions (monthly):  Michael’s Woodshop offers “Classroom Sessions” focused on shop 

safety, first aid and the other non-tool requirements and “Shop Sessions” which provide Scouts the opportunity 

to work on the project requirements in the shop.  Sign up soon - our sessions are filling up quickly! 

Woodworking 101 (monthly):   Open to Scouts and adults, this class teaches basic woodworking terminology, 

tools & techniques and walks students through the process from rough sawn lumber to a completed project. 

Paddle Making Class:  Make your own canoe paddle!  Take advantage of a great opportunity to learn this 

specialized skill set directly from an expert paddle maker. (Sponsored by the Aquatics Committee) 

Schedule Your Own Event:  Michael’s Woodshop may be reserved by Units for a wide range of activities.  Our 

experienced Shop Stewards are available to help you plan and carry out a successful event.  Many events are 

already scheduled but there are still dates available to hold your own Spring or Summer event. 

Please visit the Camp Snyder website https://www.gotosnyder.org/ to learn more. 

There’s Been A Lot Going On In Michael’s Woodshop! 

Our second annual Pinewood Derby Days sessions were a huge success.  We hosted 13 Pack Sessions, 

3 Den Sessions and multiple Open Registration Sessions, helping Cub Scouts create 376 cars!  View 

article at: https://weownadventure.com/second-annual-pinewood-derby-days-a-great-success/  

 

Scouts from Troop 893G built their first Klondike Derby Sled.  They had a great time learning and 

applying woodworking skills and they took second place in the Sully District Klondike Derby!  View 

article at: https://weownadventure.com/troop-893g-builds-an-awesome-klondike-derby-sled/  

 

Cub Scouts from Pack 1601 held their own Pack activity in Michael’s Woodshop.  They learned shop 

safety and some basic woodworking skills.  All Cub Scouts left with their very own tool box!  View 

article at: https://weownadventure.com/cub-scouts-build-their-own-tool-boxes/  

 

 

To learn more about shop capabilities, planning an event, reserving the wood shop or volunteering, please visit 

the Camp Snyder website or email us at MichaelsWoodshop.CWBS@gmail.com 
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